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our parklands need to remain in the hands of the people- in perpetuity. the privatisation of 
anything to do with the parks must not be allowed. the very thought of privatising our parks 
reeks of discrimination and exclusion. for the general public to be excluded from our parklands 
is totally unacceptable and goes against everything that is what makes australia the special place it 
is. also the privatisation and the selling-off of public assets has been a complete disaster. there 
may be some short term gains but the long term loss of common ownership and sovereignty 
makes australia a divided and unequal place that will be divisive in its social fabric and will be 
detrimental in the long term. so please leave our parklands in the hands of the people. no 
political or private groups should have any say in the management of these parklands. 




